
 
 

 
You are invited to attend the next 

Northern California/Santa Rosa Area  
Sjögren’s Support Group Meeting 

 
Sunday, March 3, 2019 

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
*NEW Meeting Location 

Please contact Cat Capitani  

for meeting location and directions. 

 (See Cat's contact information below!) 

 
Meeting Program 

Kindly bring a product that helps you for “Show & Tell.” 

 

 

Please RSVP - if you plan to attend: 

Cat Capitani 

707-529-5529  / catcapitani@sbcglobal.net 

 
 

Friends, Family and Interested Health Professionals Welcome! 

 
****** 

 

Kindly do not wear any perfumes, scented lotions, etc., 
 to the meeting.  Thank you! 

 
****** 

Laura Strom, Support Group Leader 
LCStrom@gmail.com (preferred) or 707-889-9168 
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